

REVISION FOR THE FINAL TEST_ READING PART_ G7

I- Read and choose the correct word in the box to fill in the blank. There is an extra word.

There are three major forms of fossil fuels: coal, oil and natural gas. All three were formed many hundreds of millions of years ago before the time of the dinosaurs – (1)_____, we call them fossil fuels.

Fossil fuels (2)_____millions of years to make. But they are not unlimited. We are using up the fuels that were made more than 300 million years ago. They are not (3)_____like solar power, wind power, hydro power or biomass. Once they are gone they are gone. So, it's best not to waste fossil fuels.

We can save fossil fuels (4)_____conserving energy. One simple way to do this is to turn off appliances, TVs and radios that we are not using. We can also turn off lights when no one is in the room. Another way is to go by bike or walk instead of (5)_____cars or motorbikes.

- | | | | |
|--------------|--------------|-----------------|-----------------|
| 1.A. however | B. therefore | C. but | D. nevertheless |
| 2.A. take | B. give | C. make | D. get |
| 3.A. new | B. renew | C. nonrenewable | D. renewable |
| 4. A. with | B. on | C. by | D. in |
| 5. A. drive | B. driving | C. to drive | D. drove |

II- Read and choose the correct answer to complete the passage below.

When I was a kid, my parents (1) _____ take me to the movie theater. When I went there for the first time, I was amazed how big the screen was. The sound system was awesome too. (2) _____ I didn't remember the exact name of the first movie I watched in the cinema, I remembered that it was a cartoon. During the whole movie, everyone laughed a lot at the (3) _____ characters. However, the last scene was so (4) _____ that I almost cried. (5) _____ I grew up, I often went to the cinema with my friends to relax after hard working hours.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-----------------|----------------|---------------|
| 6. A. didn't | B. was | C. used to | D. were |
| 7. A. However | B. Although | C. Despite | D. But |
| 8. A. entertain | B. entertaining | C. entertained | D. entertains |

9. A. move B. moving C. moved D. moves
10. A. When B. Where C. What D. How

III- Read and choose the correct answer A, B, C, or D to complete the following passage.

JUST FOR LAUGHS

If you are a comedy lover, you will probably want to join. Just for the Laugh Festival. It was (1) in 1983 by Gilbert Rozon and now becomes the largest international comedy festival in the world. The festival takes (2) each July in Montreal, Quebec, Canada. If you have the chance to join the festival, you will laugh until you cry. You can see some celebrity comedians and travel around one of the (3) beautiful cities in the world. (4) the day, street performers delight people. At night, the city comes alive with comedy actors throughout the city. The Just for Laughs festival also has the Comedian comedy film festival component. This is a (5) festival and it attracts many visitors from all over the world each year.

11. A. found B. founded C. find D. finded
12. A. location B. place C. position D. happen
13. A. best B. more C. most D. much
14. A. During B. At C. From D. With
15. A. fascinated B. fascinating C. bored D. boring

IV- Read and choose the correct answer.

Do you know a mouse which typically wears red shorts, large yellow shoes, and white gloves? Yes, it must be Mickey Mouse, one of the world's most recognizable characters. He was created by Walt Disney and Ub Iwerks at the Walt Disney Studios in 1928 and has been the official mascot of the Walt Disney Company. Mickey often appears alongside his girlfriend Minnie Mouse, his pet dog Pluto, his friend Donald Duck and Goofy, and his nemesis Pete.

Mickey officially made its first public appearance in the short film Steamboat Willie (1928). It was one of the first sound cartoons. He went on to appear in over 130 films, including The Band Concert (1935), Brave Little Tailor (1938).

16. What does Mickey Mouse typically wear?

- 17. What is the official mascot of the Walt Disney Company?**

- 18.** When did Mickey officially debut?

- 19.** How many Mickey's cartoons won the Academy Award for Best Animated Short Film?

- A. ten B. one C. three D. none

- 20.** When did Mickey become the first cartoon character to have a star on the Hollywood Walk of Fame?

- A. 1938 B. 1940 C. 1978 D. 1942

Sunlight carries huge amounts of energy. You can feel the sun's energy when sunlight warms your skin on a summer day. To capture the Sun's energy, scientists have developed solar cells, called photovoltaic cells. These cells convert sunlight into electricity.

When sunlight hits a solar cell, some of the light energy is absorbed. This light energy causes the particles in the solar cell to move faster, and the environment of these particles creates electricity.

In some places, large panels of solar cells harvest sunshine to make electricity for homes and businesses. Solar cells have been replaced on cars and appliances, too. Since the sun sends **abundant** free energy streaming toward Earth 24 hours a day, people in many parts of the world, not just the sunniest

places, have fixed solar cells and solar panels on the roofs of their houses or businesses to lower their energy costs.

Experts say that huge installation of solar panels in sunny regions could generate enough electricity to supply an entire country. Capturing this energy can help overcome our **diminishing** energy supply. New ways to capture this energy are being developed all the time to maximize efficiency.

21. What is the source of solar energy?

- | | |
|-----------------|-----------------------|
| a. solar panels | c. electricity |
| b. sunlight | d. photovoltaic cells |

22. Solar cells are used

- | | |
|---|----------------------------------|
| a. to collect energy from the sun | c. to provide sunlight to houses |
| b. to convert sunlight into electricity | d. a and b are correct |

23. Which of the following statements is true?

- a. Solar cells absorb all of the light energy from the sun.
- b. The light energy causes the particles to move faster to make electricity.
- c. Solar energy can be used to power homes and businesses only.
- d. Large solar panels have been placed on cars and appliances.

24. As used in line 10, 'abundant' mostly nearly means.....

- | | |
|--------------|--------------|
| a. unlimited | c. plentiful |
| b. dangerous | d. clean |

25. Where have people fixed solar panels?

- | | |
|-------------------------|----------------------------------|
| a. inside their houses | c. on the roofs of their houses |
| b. in the sunset places | d. anywhere outside their houses |

26. As used in line 16, 'diminishing' mostly means.....

- | | |
|--------------|---------------|
| a. deceasing | c. increasing |
| b. restoring | d. unending |

27. According to the passage, all of the statements are true EXCEPT.....

- a. the sun provides a large amount of energy.
- b. people use solar energy to reduce their energy costs.
- c. solar energy could provide enough electricity for the whole world.
- d. scientists are constantly developing new ways to capture the sun's energy.